
Minutes of a Meeting of All Saints’ Chilton PCC 
Held on Tuesday 6 November 2018 at 7.30pm at All Saints’ Chilton 

 
Present (from All Saints’ Chilton): 
 
Hazel Benton (Chair) 
Phil Corbishley (Secretary) 
Stuart Gibson 
Jonathan Mobey 
John Pigott 
Alex Reich 
Pam Rolls 
Yvonne Sanderson 
 
1) Opening Prayer  

2) Items of joint business with St Matthew’s PCC 

a) Distribution of 2018 World Missions Giving budgets 

The budget for Chilton Church giving is unanimously agreed 

b) 2019 Annual budgets – matters of joint interest 

All agreed to paying the parish share in full 

c) 2019 PCC meeting schedule – suggested amendment 

The new meeting schedule for 2019 means there is not a PCC meeting for when the budget needs 

approving.  Stuart shall prepare the figures for the end of the year. 

Unanimously agreed to use the standing committee to approve the budget in mid January.   

d) Request from Diocese to nudge the Rector to take up some Continuing Ministerial Development 

opportunities and/or an annual retreat 

The Rector has made use of some of these opportunities in the past and plans to continue. 

3) All Saints’ items 

a) Apologies for Absence 

Apologies from Liz Morris 
 
b) Minutes of Last Meeting 

Minutes of the last meeting are unanimously approved. 

c) Matters Arising from the Minutes 

i) PGS promotion: Stuart Gibson and Jonathan Mobey to promote the new giving scheme 

The scheme has been mentioned in church and this will continue in the new year.  Stuart will 

contact people one-on-one. It is suggested to emphasize the point that the CPI increase is 

optional.   

ii) Humfry Stevenson Gate: Jonathan to add appeal to the February Broadsheet? 



 It was agreed that including in the February Broadsheet is a good idea. 

iii) West House wall repair 

As Alex started the faculty process he was informed a faculty is not required.  The PCC would 

like to thank Alex and Pam for their work in moving the wall issue forwards. 

iv) Health & Safety actions 

 work is ongoing 

d) Committee Reports 

i) Finance 

There is approximately a £6500 deficit for 2018.  The cost of Youth Work is higher than the income 

from donations from Fledglings.  It was unanimously agreed to balance this from a contribution from 

the Church Hall Fund. 

The employee pay review discussion is in a confidential Minute. 

For the CAP centre it was unanimously agreed to maintain the status quo.  It is currently funded by 

individuals, not the PCC, on a 3-year basis.   

Action: Stuart to contact those who contribute to ask if they would like to increase their giving.  

ii) Fabric 

The fabric report for gratefully received.  The PCC would like to thank the Fabric Committee for all 

the numerous jobs they have completed. 

e) Any other business 

i) Service changes in March 2019 

Unanimously agreed to change to morning worship on the AGM Sunday 

ii) Hazel has secured a Christmas Tree for the roof 

iii) Lin and Dave will arrange the mode wine for the carol service 

iv) There are mixed views on the new location of the children’s area.  Some miss the children at the 

front of church.  Some prefer the new setup. 

f) Future Dates 

Next CPCC meeting is Thursday 3rd January at St Mathew’s 7:30. 


